
for 

Mayor 

June 6, 1991 


Dear David, 

This letter is to express my appreciation for your work on 
my behalf with the Colorado Firearm Coalition and the Nztional 
Rifle Association. 


Although I continue to oppose "assault weapons," I do 

support the citizenst constitutional right "to keep and bear 
a-ms." I will inform any Chief of Police who works in my 
administration of my views, I do not believe that a c i t i z en  
should have to grove some unique 'needn to be issued a permit. 

I believe that any Denver resident who has passed a 
thorough background check and paid the required fee should be 

issued a permit to carry an unconcealed, legal weapon. 


Sincerely, 


1761 Ogden Denver, Colorado 80218 (303) 832-1991 FAX (303) 832-3909 *embfi 
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